“OFFICIAL RECORD COPY" MAY 26 1967

Enery Navarrete, M.D.
No. 69 Ulises Martinez Street
Humacao, Puerto Rico 00661

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONCERNING A MATERIAL LICENSE
APPLICATION (REFERENCE: 220154, 030-29950)

This refers to your application dated April 1, 1987, for a license to replace
License No. 52-19738-01 which has expired. The following additional irnforma-
tion is needed in support of your request:

) % For each hospital or clinic .n*ch you propose to use the Strontium 90
applicator, we need a copy of a letter singed by the Management
(Administrator) of that institution which authorizes you to use the
applicator, maintain radiation safety control and upon completion of the
treatment return the device to your facilities.

8 In addition, since Ryder Memorial Hospital already has an NRC License,
it will be necessary for their license to be amended to include your
name as authorized user of a Strontium 90 applicator. Please contact
Mr. Saturnino Pena=Flores concerning this amendment.

Qur review of your application will continue upon receipt of the above
information. Please provide two copies of your reply and reference Mail
Control Number 220154.

If we do not receive a reply from you within thirty (30) calendar days from
the date of this letter, we shall assume that you do not wish to pursue your
application.

If either you or Mr. Saturnino Pena-Flores should have any questions, do not
hesitate to contact me at (404) 331-5565.

Sincerely,
8801270242 870630 Ear]l G. Wright
EG2 LIC30 Senior License Reviewer

52—19738-02 PDR Nuclear Materials Safety Section

cc: Mr. Saturnino Pena-Flores
Executive Director
Ryder Memorial Hospital, Inc.
P. 0. Box 489
Humacao, PR 00661
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